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1st November 2018 
Dear Parents 
 
School Council have been very busy organising our Children in Need day which this year is Friday 
16th November. 
 
We have planned 3 exciting activities! 
 

1. A non-uniform day on Friday 16th November. Children bring in a suggested donation of 
£1 to wear spotty themed clothes to school. 
 

2. Our Pudsey shop. Our shop will reopen again on Wednesday 14th November, in the 
school hall. Please see the table below for opening times. 
 

Wednesday 14th November 8.45am-8.55am 
3.15-3.30pm 

We will be selling 

 Pudsey headbands £2.50 each  

 Colour changing wristbands £1.00 
each 

 Metal pin badges £1.00 each 

 Glow in the dark keyrings £2.00 each  

Thursday 15th November 8.45am-8.55am 
3.15-3.30pm 

Friday 16th November  8.45am-8.55am 
3.15-3.30pm 

 
3. And finally a baking project! 

Earlier this year, we were kindly given Children in Need cake pop moulds and cake gift 
bags from Lakeland. This week every child in school will be given a set of these to keep. 
We are suggesting that the children, with adult help, use the moulds to bake some cakes 
which they could then give to family and friends in return for a small donation to Children in 
Need. Any donations can then be brought in to school before Friday 30th November where 
we will add them to monies raised in school. If you choose to take on this enterprise project 
we would love to see some photos of you participating! Please bring them in to school or 
email them to the office admin@vicaragepark.cumbria.sch.uk with the title: Children in 
Need baking.  
 
 
We would like to highlight that all of these events are voluntary and it is up to individual 
families how much they do. We fully understand that many families are under financial 
pressures, especially at this time of year, and would like to assure you that we do not 
expect everyone to do everything. Please do as much or as little as you feel appropriate, 
but please enjoy the gifts from Lakeland, they are for the children to keep. 
 
Many thanks for your support 
 
The Vicarage Park School Council Team 
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